
 
 

 

 
 
 

Dear Prince George’s County Public Schools Community, 
 

It is with great pleasure that we officially announce the establishment of the Parent 
and Community Advisory Council (PCAC) in Prince George’s County Public 
Schools (PGCPS). Pursuant to the Annotated Code of Maryland, Education Article 
§ 4-112, this council was formed in accordance with PGCPS Board Policy 1500 – 
Parent and Community Advisory Council. 
 

The primary purpose of the PCAC is to ensure that the Board of Education and 
Superintendent of Schools receive a diverse range of opinions from both citizens 
and staff, providing valuable input on specific issues, policies, activities and 
programs. 
 

PCAC members have undergone a selection process overseen by our Board 
Members. We are delighted to count on local leaders, parents and guardians who 
have demonstrated exceptional dedication and service to the PGCPS community. 
Their strong track record of civic involvement and commitment make them 
excellent representatives of each of the nine districts within our school system. 
 

We are excited about the opportunities that lie ahead as these dedicated 
individuals engage with community members on critical issues and policies that 
directly impact our staff and students. Their aim is to gather input, opinions, and 
perspectives, and to bring forth valuable recommendations that will enhance our 
school district. 
 

Please join us in welcoming our new PCAC members:  
 
District 1 – Mrs. Talece Wood 
District 2 – Vacant 
District 3 – Mr. T. Carter Ross (Recording Secretary)  
District 4 – Ms. Keishia Thorpe 
District 5 – Mr. Clarence Dixon 
District 6 – Mrs. Seteria Hollinshed 
District 7 – Ms. Delores Millhouse (Chair) 
District 8 – Ms. Kyra Walker  
District 9 – Dr. Sharon H. Porter 
Superintendent Representative – Dr. Sheila Jackson 
Superintendent Representative – Mrs. Robin Welsh 
Business Representative – Mr. Will Epps (Vice Chair)  
Civic/Community Representative – Mrs. Carletta Lundy 
Faith Based Representative – Rev. Dr. Orlando Jermaine Bego 
Union Representative – Vacant 
 

Thank you for being an integral part of the PGCPS community. We are eagerly 
looking forward to the positive impact the PCAC will undoubtedly have on our 
shared goals. 
 
Warm regards, 

 
                   

Judy Mickens-Murray                                Millard L. House II  
Chair, Board of Education                         Superintendent of Schools  

 


